
 

COVID-19, HYBRID VIRTUAL LEARNING & BEFORE/AFTER SCHOOL 
PROGRAMS for 2020-2021 

 
Many of the Public, Charter, and Private Schools in the Lehigh Valley have decided to 
return to school using a hybrid option that provides for two days of classroom 
instruction, two days virtual instruction, and one day of no instruction.  The plans vary 
according to public school districts, charter schools, and private schools. 
 
Because of CDC guidelines being followed by the schools there may not be enough space 
to accommodate all the children requiring care before/after school or on the days that 
schools are using virtual instruction or there is no instruction. 
 
Creative Kids Club is preparing to help parents faced with this problem.  However, we 
have limited space too!  We are creating an area that will be used for children for virtual 
learning and we will have it staffed with personnel that can provide academic support to 
the children while they are attending their classes virtually. 
 
Children will be in an area only used by them.  They will be socially distanced by 6 feet, 
be required to a mask all day (as will staff assigned to the area), and their temperature 
will be taken when they arrive, at noon, and at departure (if the temperature exceeds 
100.4 degrees they will immediately be isolated and sent home).  There will also be hand 
sanitizer provided in the area, and children will be constantly reminded to wash their 
hands throughout the day.   
 
The area also has Wi-Fi Services so the children can use their chrome books, notebooks, 
laptops, or tablets to accomplish their lessons.  Parents are required to provide 
headphones so the other children in the area will not be disturbed.  Also, please 
understand that the children in this area will range from Kindergarten through sixth 
grade.  
 
For more information and to check availability of space, please call Ashley Dunn at 610-
868-3533 or email her at ckclvip4@gmail.com 
 


